
 
February 6, 2024 
 

Chair Robert Aderholt 
Appropriations LHHS-ED Su- ED Subcommittee  

U.S. House of Representatives education, disability, and other 
organizations dedicated to fulfilling the funding promise for the Individuals with Disabilities Education Act (IDEA). 
Our letter and the priorities it outlines are a repeat of a broader coalition letter we sent in March of 2023, a letter 
that was signed by 59 associations and organizations. 
 
As you move forward with the work to finalize appropriations for federal fiscal year 2024 (FY24), and grapple with 
cuts to non-defense discretionary funding (including education), we ask you to prioritize the protection of this 
critical investment IDEA. Our nation’s most vulnerable students should be protected from



 
 
 
 


